
Competition – Win a £50 Marks
and Spencer gift card here!

WIN A SHARE OF £100 TO SPEND AT M&S THE GYLE FOOD HALL

Marks & Spencer The Gyle has unveiled its bigger and better
Café as part of the store’s extensive makeover. To celebrate,
M&S is giving away two £50 Gift Cards to be redeemed in the
Food Hall at The Gyle to Edinburgh Reporter readers who enter
this competition.

The M&S Café has doubled in size to create seating for 230
customers, who can relax in the spacious and contemporary
surroundings. Choose from a range of Fairtrade tea and coffee
freshly prepared by specially trained Baristas, who also serve
a tempting selection of cakes and pastries.

The Food Hall has also been revamped, with a brand new Deli
counter, featuring a range of foods from around the world, and
one of the country’s first M&S pasta making machines. The
Bakery has been extended and more than 400 new food lines have
been  added  to  the  extensive  range  of  4,000  food  products
available in the Food hall.

The  exciting  changes  continue  at  M&S  The  Gyle,  with
Womenswear,  Menswear,  Kidswear,  Lingerie  and  the  Home
department  also  receiving  a  fresh  new  look.

M&S The Gyle is open seven days a week from 8am – 8pm Monday
to Wednesday, 8am – 9pm on Thursday and Friday, 8am – 7pm on
Saturday and 9am – 6.30pm on Sunday.

For your chance to win, simply answer the following question
by email to theedinburghreporter@gmail.com with Competition
M&S in the subject line to arrive no later than Monday 8
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October at 12 noon: 

How many seats are in the larger M&S Café at The Gyle?

2001.
2302.
2153.

Noone who contributes in any way to The Edinburgh Reporter may
enter this competition.


